
Town of Vernon
Plan of Conservation & Development

YOUR TOWN
YOUR VOICE

https://bit.ly/2QeaRKk
Audio only, call: 646-558-8656 
Meeting ID: 811 5441 8521
No pass code required

Public Workshop from Home
April 29, 2021 
7pm on Zoom

The Plan of Conservation and Development (POCD) is a guidance 
document that will provide a long-term vision for Vernon and guide 
decision making for growth, development, conservation, and capital 

improvements over the next decade.
The Planning & Zoning Commission wants to hear from residents, 

business owners, and property owners. This meeting will focus on the 
future land use map, strategies and priorities of the POCD.

How do you want Vernon to look in 2032?

Demographics, Housing, Community Facilities, Open Space & Recreation, 
Future Land Use, Transportation, Economic Development, Sustainability

Questions? Please contact George McGregor, Town Planner at  860-870-3640 or GMcGregor@vernon-ct.gov

https://bit.ly/2QeaRKk

	Slide Number 1

